
Eversource DistribuƟon Group Study Update – June 2023  

Eversource is forming new Groups to perform Group Study to determine the scope of required 
modificaƟons to Eversource’s electric power system to provide interconnecƟon service in this area.  The 
Group will consist of applicants currently in the Company’s interconnecƟon queue in this area.  PotenƟal 
modificaƟons to the following substaƟons along with other potenƟal system modificaƟons, will be 
reviewed as part of the individual Group Study at each of the SubstaƟons below:  

 

1. Southwick 29A SubstaƟon 

2. Maynard 416 SubstaƟon 

3. Walpole 146 SubstaƟon 

 

Pursuant to SecƟon 3.4.1(a) of the Company’s Standards for InterconnecƟon of Distributed GeneraƟon 
(the “InterconnecƟon Tariff”), the Company will accept completed InterconnecƟon ApplicaƟons for this 
Group Study for a period not to exceed 40 business days from June 9, 2023 (and due by August 8, 2023). 
The Company, in its sole discreƟon, may close the Group Window earlier. If an applicaƟon is not deemed 
complete within the Group Window, it will not be included in the Group, even if the applicaƟon was 
received within the Group Window.  AŌer the end of the Group Window, Eversource will proceed based 
on the provisions of SecƟon 3.4.1 of the InterconnecƟon Tariff. 


